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We are currently planning for the return to school of children from Nursery to P3.  As you 

know, this return is subject to confirmation by the First Minister on Tuesday 16th 

February.  Further details will follow at the end of next week.  Arrangements for Nursery – 

P3 children accessing school (timings, entrance/exits etc) will remain the same as they 

were previously.  Children in P4-7 will continue with Remote Learning for the time being. 

Thank you for supporting your child to access Google Meets over the past few weeks.  

The feedback we have had about Google Meets has been very positive and both children 

and staff have enjoyed the opportunity for ‘face to face’ interaction. 

 

Staffing 

Jasmine Keir begins her maternity leave on Monday 22nd February.  We wish Jasmine all 

the very best and we look forward to welcoming a new member of the Meldrum School 

community!  We said farewell recently to Diane Meldrum, our Acting Early Years Lead 

Practitioner and would like to thank her for all her hard work during her time at Meldrum.  

This post has now been advertised.  The recruitment of a new Principal Teacher is also 

on going. 

 

Meldrum Cluster Snow Sculptures 

Have you built a snowman or snow 

sculpture during the snowy weather?  

Please share them with us via Twitter 

@MeldrumSchool or email the school 

office 

meldurm.sch@aberdeenshire.gov.uk  

Other schools in our cluster are 

sharing photos too and staff at 

Meldrum Academy hope to collate 

and share all the photos.  Have fun! 

 

February Holiday 

A reminder that school is closed for February mid term holiday on Monday 15th February 

and inservice days on Tuesday 16th and Wednesday 17th February.  We look forward to 

seeing children back online on Thursday. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Carol Harper 

Head Teacher 
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